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FROM KAT Sweden
To the United Secretariat énd all sections of the FI

1/14/78
Dear comrades,

After nearly one year of internal and partially public debate
on the perspectives for the Swedish section's work in the Iatin
American exile milieu (which has been coupled to very serious
- organizational disputes between the two groupings as well as between
both these groupings and the leadership of the section) a majority
of our ILatin American fraction have left the Swedish section. These
comrades have regrouped themselves as an association which they
define as a sympathizing group to the Swedish section and the FI.
The associated has proposed that the section recognizes them as
a sympathizing group as well as common work in the exile community.
So far we have only tried o discuss the political incorrectness of
their step in the hopes of getting them to return to the section to
participate in the last stages of the debate which should lead to a
decision of the Central Committee in June.

Unfortunately, the comrades who have left the section include the
entire editorial board of Combate. In this situation it is impossible
for the section to conbtinue the publication of Combate in the
immediate future. However, the comrades in the association plan to
continue the publication of their own. Obviously the section can
take no responsibility for the publication in these circumstances.

The situation is extremely unclear at the moment. We are
trying to avoid any move which could mean a definite break with
these comrades while we obviously must oppose their step and wage a
political battle to bring them back to the section. We will keep
you informed of further developments.

Fraternally,

Karl Andersson
for the PB-sek.



